
My name is Jessica Studer and as a resident of Rolando Park, I support the current Preliminary Map in 
which both Rolando Park and Redwood Village are in District 9.  Please maintain our boundaries as 
presented which will enable us to reunite with our other “College Area” neighbors.  Rolando Park & 
Redwood Village = D9.  
Thank you! 
  

Jessica Studer 
 


